
As part of our country’s tradition, Buds International School Phuket
celebrated Children’s day last January 10.  The students enjoyed a
fun-filled day starting off with Zumba exercises headed by our lovely
teachers. In the afternoon, our students enjoyed their Pajama Party
by watching their favorite movies like Despicable Me and Finding
Dory. But that's not all! We also had some relay and parlor games
with our parents. Finally, the students and their parents enjoyed a
small treat from the school like ice cream, popcorn and some snacks!  February 13-18

    Term 2 Midterm Exams
February 19

Makha Bucha Day (school closed)
February 24-26
     Parent Teacher Meeting
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Children's  Day 2020

Last December, we
opened our school for
parents who want their
child to go to school on
Christmas break. They
enjoyed their time
learning some indoor
games and also spent time
at the beach and Phuket
Aquarium on some days.

Christmas Break Camp



How to protect
yourself from
Corona Virus:

Here are some snaps from our Winter Camp with our campers from South Korea and China.
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English Winter Camp


